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December 18, 2024  
  
Statement from Pat Goss, Executive Director  
  
The Wisconsin Professional Baseball Park District Board of Directors approved today the 
proposed new lease, negotiated with the Milwaukee Brewers, through 2050. My sincere 
thanks to the Brewers, Board of Directors and all involved in the negotiations this year. I 
also want to thank Governor Evers and the Legislature for putting us in a position to 
negotiate this new lease based on the legislation passed and signed last December. This 
lease will usher in the next chapter of professional baseball in Wisconsin through 2050.  
  
Additional inquiries should be directed to: Pat Goss, Executive Director 

Wisconsin Professional Baseball Park District  
 pgoss@wibaseballdistrict.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:pgoss@wibaseballdistrict.com

